**Westboro Parent Group Newsletter** 



## Westboro Parent Council

Welcome to a new school year, we would like to take this opportunity to welcome all returning and new parents to Westboro. Our Parents group is a group of parents just like yourselves that plan and decide amazing activities, fundraisers, hot lunch, discuss and learn new things about and for our school. We meet once a month with our Administration team from the school as well as our Elk Island Trustee. We have lively discussions about our school, education, and a great opportunity to learn new things.

## Calendar of Meetings

All our meetings in conjunction with the Council are held in the school library at 6:30pm and we will continue to offer the online meeting for those that can't be there in person.

September 21

October 29

November 16

January 18 February 15

Who's Who

Chair: Kim Scott

Vice Chair: Desiree Williams

Hot Lunch: Allison Usher

March 15 April 19

May 17 – Annual AGM

Secretary: Christan Rasmussan

Treasurer: Sarah Lakusta

We hope to see you at our meetings, a new year of growth and wonderful opportunity to really get to know us and what goes on with your Parent Group! If anything, please join us for cake and stay awhile.

Please feel free to contact us at any time via email: westboroparents@gmail.com